

St.Peter's Catholic Academy



Waterloo Road, Cobridge Stoke-on-Trent, Staffs, ST6 3HL
Tel: 01782 235040 Email: stpeter@stpetersnewman.co.uk
www.stpetersnewman.co.uk
Principal: Mrs R. Snee

Dear Parents,

As I am sure you are aware the government is now saying that school is open for all nursery children and they can continue to attend school between 9am and 3pm. Please inform the school if you wish your child to return. Parents can keep their children at home if they prefer. If this is the case, we must inform you that it is government guidance and school expectations that you **MUST** access the Nursery class page daily, completing the online videos and activities from the website and the packs which will be provided weekly. This will be monitored by staff daily.

The lessons are progressive so it is vital to ensure that your children can make progress and do not fall behind with their learning that these are accessed consistently.

If you are unable to access these videos, then your child can come to school to access their learning.

The website link to the nursery page is below:

https://stpetersnewman.co.uk/nursery/

Finally, we are here to support you. If you have any problems, please contact the school office either by phone or email and ask to speak to Mrs Hackney who will be happy to help.

Kind Regards

Mrs R Snee

Principal















